
Testimony For HB0903 
 

Honorable Delegates 
 
I support prohibiting the State or a local government, or an agency of the State or a local 
government, from filing an action for monetary damages or alleged economic damages against a 
business for the adverse effects of global warming or climate change in the State. 
 
Allowing businesses to be sued because it was perceived they affected global warming or climate 
change, which in turn led to an adverse event in the State such as a hurricane or flooding, will 
just make Maryland’s poor business climate that much worse. 
 
We already cannot attract sufficient businesses to open in Maryland because of the heavy 
taxation, crime, and poor schools. 
 
Please enter a favorable report for HB0903. 
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